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Eve O'Sullivan

From: Eve O'Sullivan
Sent: 27 May 2020 14:21
To: An Taisce; Department of Agriculture Food and the Marine; Department of Arts, 

Heritage, Regional, Rural & Gaeltach Affairs; Dept of Communications, Climate 
Action & Environment; Dept of Communications, Climate Action and Environment; 
Failte Ireland; Health & Safety Authority; Health Service Executive; Inland Fisheries 
Ireland; Minister for Transport, Tourism and Sport; Teagasc; The Heritage Council; 
Kildare County Council (Environment Section); Kildare County Council (Planning 
Section)

Subject: W0254-01 Walshestown Restoration Limited - EPA - Licence Amendment

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Re    W0254-01– Walshestown Restoration Limited for facility at Walshestown, Blackhall, Tipperkevin and Bawnoge, 

Naas, County Kildare. 
 
I wish to inform you that the Agency received a request from 6 March 2019 for a technical amendment, under 
Section 42B(1) of the Waste Management Act 1996, as amended, to their existing licence for the above mentioned 
facility. 
 
I am to advise that the Agency has considered the request for an amendment and has decided to amend the licence. 
The amendment will be available to view on the Agency’s website www.epa.ie tomorrow afternoon. This Technical 
Amendment A should be read in conjunction with their existing Waste Licence Reg No W0254-01. 
 
If you have any further queries, please contact the Office of Environmental Enforcement. 
 
Please note that there is no requirement for you to acknowledge receipt of this email. 
 
Regards 
Eve O’Sullivan  
Programme Officer | Environmental Licensing  
Environmental Protection Agency  
Tel: +353 53 9160600   

 
 


